
WELCOME TO MERIDIAN FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
May 17, 2020 

9:30 am & 1:00 pm  
Pianists  Michelle Leavell  / Scott Schimanski 

 Song Leader:  Jim Cornell       
Worship Leader:  Benjy Beck 

Order of Service 
Welcome / Opening Song:  Hymn #110—Thine Is the Glory  — Jim Cornell 
Announcements:  Mike Munger 
Hymn #310—Resurrection Hymn —Jim Cornell 
Hymn #404—My Faith Has Found a Resting Place 
Hymn #308—Christ Is Risen, He Is Risen Indeed 
Scripture Reading & Prayer:  Jim Berg 
Message: “We Have Seen the Lord!”  —Text: John 20:11-31—Pastor Randy 
Closing Hymn #358—  Jim Cornell 
 
 

 
                                                                                             
                                                                                            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                             

A basket is available at the EXIT in each  
Zone for you to place cards in for our  
graduates. 

 
 

 
 

      

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Deposit Report 2020 
May General Fund Budget:      

            $48,925.96 
                          

          WEEK:   May 10, 2020 
               General Fund:       $6,261.00 
               Special Offering:   $5l5.00 
               Deposit:               $6,776.00 

          MONTH:  MAY     
               General Fund:     $30,254.77 
               Special Offerings: $103.50 
               Deposits:              $32,233.27 

Please take everything that you 
brought or have come in contact 
with when you leave your Zone 

today.     Thank You! 

High School Graduates:
Garrett Munger / Homeschool 
Kylee Lightner / Compass Charter  
Allegra Fife / Borah High 
Tony Cukurs / Meridian High 
Arnold Yang / Cole Valley Christian                                         
Nathan Touchstone / Cole Valley Christian 
 

College Graduates: 
Max Cukurs / University of Idaho 
Megan Schimanski / Boise State University 

We are glad you are here! 

“We Have Seen 
the  Lord!” 

John 20:11-31  

We are asking for YOUR help 
again this year to fund our 
Camp Scholarship program.  If 
you wish to participate please 
designate your offerings to 
Camp Scholarship Fund and 
place into the offering plate or 
mail to the church office.   
Thank you. 

                     Blood Drive                         
      June 10, 2020 

12:30p-6:30p Room #129A-B  
Sign Up online www.redcrossblood.org 

http://www.redcrossblood.org

